
Construction Notice  Aug 28, 2018

Keary Street’s north (westbound) lane closed  
near Brunette Avenue on Thursday, August 30 7am-7pm 

What’s 
Happening

The north (westbound) lane of Keary Street will be closed between the 
hospital’s private service lane and the hospital’s parkade on Thursday, 
August 30 from 7am to 7pm while large cranes remove some trailers from that 
area. 
 

Impact to You Traffic will be single lane alternating until 7pm on Keary Street near the area 
of the lane closure. 

Be careful as you turn right from Brunette Avenue onto Keary Street as this 
area may be congested with vehicles backed up along Keary Street. Alternatively, 
use East Columbia Street to access Keary Street and to avoid much of the 
congestion. 

Parkade entrances will still be accessible at Anvil Condominiums and the 
hospital. 

Pedestrians will still have access to sidewalks on the south side of the street 
and to SkyTrain. 

Obey all construction flag persons. They are there for your safety and 
protection and will be directing alternating traffic, and pedestrians. 
 

Questions Contact 604.418.5326 or 
feedback@fraserhealth.ca with 
questions or concerns. 

See fraserhealth.ca/royalcolumbian 
to learn about the Royal Columbian 
Hospital redevelopment or to sign up 
to receive future construction notices 
and project updates. 

  

 


